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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week  94.5% 

Best attendance this week: 

Jackdaw Class 99.3% & Falcon Class 97.8%  

 

If a class gets the highest attendance for 3 
consecutive weeks a reward will be  

arranged.  

 

Edition no 7 

In last week’s newsletter the last day of Term 6 was  incorrectly  

printed.  Please note that all children finish at normal time on Thursday 

21st July.  Apologies for any confusion caused. 

 

Next week is last week of Term 5—school finishes at 3.15 pm next  

Friday unless you are in after school or activity clubs which run as  

normal.     

 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS IN SCHOOL 

 

Next Friday in celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, children can wear red 
white and blue clothes instead of school uniform.   

 

Normal school dinner arrangements and activities may be planned during the 
school day. 

 

All children will bring home a commemorative item.   

Starling Class and Goldfinch class have 

been analysing thumb prints as part of 

our Special Agent Training Week!  

 

 



2 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

School of Rock trip:    Wednesday 25th May 

End of Term:     Friday 27th May  

 

Start of Term 6:    Monday 6th June 

Church in School:    Sunday 19th June  

Summer Fayre:    Friday 24th June 

Sports Day Year R 1 and 2   Wednesday 29th June from 9.15 am  

Sports Day Years 3,4 5 and 6  Wednesday 6th July from 9.15 am 

Reserve sports day    Wednesday 13th July  

Church in School:    Sunday 17th July  

End of Term:     Thursday 21st  July  

Heron Class have been exploring Roald Dahl’s ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’.  

 

In preparation for the Queen’s jubilee and following our food invention theme in English, 

we have written and followed instructions for making ‘the Great British Smoothie!’  

 

Heron Class decided on a healthy option to celebrate (with some extra cream to keep it 

British)!  

 

30 Days Wild 

The Wildlife Trust 30 Days Wild challenge encourages everyone to do one wild thing every day in 
June.  It is well known that being outside is beneficial to mental 
well being so why not take up the challenge, get outside, get closer 
to nature and feel better. Sign up to the challenge here: 

http://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild  

 

Single Use Plastics—stamp them 

out! 

As part of our Kent Wildlife Trust 

awards, this year we are aiming to 

cut out our single use plastics.  A lot 

of school plastic waste comes from 

packed lunches.  If you could help 

us with this it would be very much 

appreciated.   Whenever possible 

please use reusable named tubs for 

snacks/lunch boxes and reuseable 

water bottles.  Thank you   

http://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild?fbclid=IwAR0kFT6fOMZt1PdSFyuYOYPKsQQ1ZgRNrTIXZJbU2cYmvsXsQ5u0x7Jd_ww

